e Attention ALL Seniors: This is a reminder that money for the Beach trip is due no later than
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 8th to Mrs. Fama (room 140) or Mrs. Harrison (room 131).
ALSO, If you owe permission slips or money for the Prom, they MUST be handed in by FRIDAY,
JUNE 10th. See Mrs. Fama or Mrs. Harrison if you have any questions.

e There will be a mandatory Football meeting on Tuesday, June 7™ (today) at 3:00 in the East Gym.
Everyone must attend.

e SUMMER READING! It’s that time of year again! We’ve got summer on the brain, and we’re
looking forward to all of the wonderful summer reading ahead of us! So here’s the deal - Everyone in
grades 7-12 is free to choose 5 books of their own choosing. They can be novels, nonfiction, graphic
novels, ebooks or audiobooks. As long as they are interesting to you, and age appropriate (Sorry, No
Cat In The Hat) you’re good to go! Here’s the good news- There's no required reading journal, or
report. Just come prepared in the Fall to booktalk the titles to your new E.L.A. teacher. For your
efforts, you will receive a certificate, administration credit and admission to the Library’s Book Bash!
Contact Mrs. Biener if you have any questions. Happy Reading!



